
 
 
 

 
 
 
Special announcement, 

 Tickets from Northdale Oil in Park River, ND ranging from 19321 to 19370, have been 
reported stolen to the Devils Lake Police Department.  QuesƟons, call DLPD at 662-0700 or 
contact one of the DLVFD Ice Fishing CommiƩee members (phone numbers are on the website). 

hƩps://www.dlvfdicefishingtourney.com/contact 

Thank you. 


